Superintendent's
Yearly Reflection

June 23, 2023

Thank you 5taff and Happy Summer

Students Applauded for Their Hard Work

Parents, Thanked for Their
Continuous Involverment

Community Thanked for Their
Collaboration and Support

Congratulating Retirees
and 5taff Celebrating 25th Year of Service

Each week, the Superintendent's Weekly Update letter is sent to families and staff. This
letter will give all stakeholders an important look inside the school district. As always, If

= you have questions, email reopeningofschools@orange.k12.nj.us. Please allow 24-48
nours for a response, though typically, a response i1s generated within a few hours.
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